
Worried about 
whether a cat in your 
neighbourhood is lost 
and has a home?
Paper collars are a great way to check if  
the cat you are worried about has a home.

If you are certain that a cat is lost,  you can place this 
paper collar on it and let it back into the neighbourhood. 
Once the cat is wearing the collar,  please do not let the 
cat in your home or feed it for at least a 48 hour period. 
This will encourage the cat to find its way back to its 
owner or where it is known.

A cat in reasonable condition will not be harmed  
by lack of food for this period.

If the cat is injured, in distress or unhealthy or meet any  
of the other criteria for immediate intake, please call 311  
or bring the cat into the Animal Care & Control Centre  
(13550 163 St NW).

For more information, go to edmonton.ca/cats or call 311.

This cat has been visiting my property.  Does it belong to you or do you have information about this cat?
Please contact me at phone: __________________ Name: ________________________________

This cat has been visiting my property.  Does it belong to you or do you have information about this cat?
Please contact me at phone: __________________ Name: ________________________________

This cat has been visiting my property.  Does it belong to you or do you have information about this cat?
Please contact me at phone: __________________ Name: ________________________________

Thanks to SPCA Wellington for the collar template and helpful advice.  Wellingtonspca.org.nz


